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Dear Shellingford School Family,  
 

As we reach the end of yet another school year, we would like to send a thank you from all the staff for the 
many kind words of appreciation and support we have received over these past few months.  It has been a 
really positive year with many great achievements and success to celebrate.  Thank you. 

 
PIRATES OF THE CURRY BEAN 
Our Summer Production was again of a high standard!  Congratulations to the children for two fantastic 
performances and to Mrs Sucksmith and Miss Broomfield for leading the production.  £184.60 was raised for 
the charity ‘Stand By Me’ and the children at Bethany School in Ethiopia. 
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Our aim as a school is to inspire hearts and minds, building ‘roots and foundation in love’ 
(Ephesians 3:17), enabling everyone to become the creative, questioning, spiritual 

individuals that God intends us to be, equipped with a love of learning, and empowered to 
make a difference in the world. 

 
Be kind to one another. 

                                                                                                                        Ephesians 4:32 
 
 

 

We would also like to say a huge thank you for supporting the children’s ‘Stand By Me’ 
fundraising events: 

Class 1’s Picnic – raised £90.65 
Class 2’s Skipping Challenge – raised £350.95 

Class 3’s Wheels Day – raised £142.00 
Class 4’s TingaTinga Postcards – raised £72.00 

 
We also raised £117.00 from our initial Launch Day in February  

which means we have raised a grand total of £957.20 this year. 
 
 
 



SPORTS DAYS  
Here are some photographs from our Sports Days.  Thank you for Mrs Setchell and Mr Henry for organising 
and leading both mornings for the children. 

             
 

AUTUMN TERM AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS – BOOKINGS AND DEADLINES 
After-School Clubs for the Autumn Term have now been set up via School Gateway.  Please access your 
account to make any bookings and payments.  The deadline for booking your child/ren on a club is Friday 
6th September. 

 

 

The school year finishes on Wednesday 24th July at 1.30pm 
We would like to wish you all a relaxing summer holiday and we look forward to seeing you in September. 
 

The new school year starts on Tuesday 3rd September at 8.45am.  Our school term dates for the whole 
of the 2024-25 academic year are published on our school website. 
 

With best wishes from all the staff, 
 

Judith R Terrell 

Church Street, Shellingford, Faringdon, Oxfordshire, SN7 7QA 
Tel: 01367 710301  email: office.3853@shellingford.oxon.sch.uk 

www.shellingford.oxon.sch.uk 

 
I would like to thank the FoSS committee as well as the wider parent body for their continued support 
and hard work this year.  I would also like to thank both Mrs Natalie Cocks and Mrs Jo Perkins for all 
their hard work as Co-Chairs of FoSS this year; they will be stepping down from these roles at the end of 
this term.  It has been a very successful year and FoSS have raised a significant amount of money which 
has been very much appreciated by the school.     

Our recent Fun Day raised a grand total of £2,179.00.  

 

We have enjoyed the many fundraising and social events organised by FoSS and parent volunteers this 
year.  Thank you to you all. 

 

Our YEAR SIX LEAVERS’ SERVICE is next Tuesday 23rd July 2024 at 2.00pm at St Faith’s Church.  We 
do hope you are able to join us in wishing our Year Six children all the very best for their future as they 
begin the next chapter in their lives. 

 
 
 
 

SEPTEMBER SCHOOL UNIFORM ORDERS – Deadline: Monday 12th August 2024 
We have been informed by PMG Schoolwear that the deadline for placing school uniform orders online 
or instore for the start of the new academic year is Monday 12th August.  Parents can either order online 
or make an appointment with PMG to visit their Faringdon store. 
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